
From: Rosalynn Carter Institute for Caregiving <Chelsea.Collins@gsw.edu> 
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 7/10/2015 9:01:01 AM
Subject: Caregiver's Advocate Summer Edition is Now Here!

Announcing...
the Caregiver's Advocate 
Summer Edition!
The Georgia CARE-NET Coalition is proud to 
announce the Summer 2015 issue of their 
newsletter, the Caregiver's Advocate.

Click HERE to download.

This message was sent to kester@aging.sc.gov from:
Email

Rosalynn Carter Institute for Caregiving | Chelsea.Collins@gsw.edu | Rosalynn Carter Institute for Caregiving | 800 Georgia Marketing
by

Southwestern State University Dr. | Americus, GA 31709

Manage Your Subscription

mailto:Rosalynn%20Carter%20Institute%20for%20Caregiving%20%3CChelsea.Collins@gsw.edu%3E
mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=12878816&msgid=969104&act=FBUE&c=166123&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.rosalynncarter.org%2FGeorgia%2520CARE-NET%2520Coalition%2F
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=12878816&msgid=969104&act=FBUE&c=166123&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.rosalynncarter.org%2FUserFiles%2FFile%2FJune_2015.pdf
mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov
mailto:Chelsea.Collins@gsw.edu
http://app.icontact.com/icp/mmail-mprofile.pl?r=12878816&l=6819&s=FBUE&m=969104&c=166123

